G. H. BOWIE CHAIRMAN OF BOARD CEGIL BETHUNE SEC.-TREAS, OF BOARD

PRINCIPAL'S OFFICE
COLLEGIATE INSTITUTE, LISGAR ST. AND DRIVEWAY

063798

OTTAWA, CANADA June 5, 1923.

A. H. McDougall, B.A., LL.D
PRINCIPAL COLLEGIATE INSTITUTE
W. W. NICHOL, B.A.
PRINCIPAL TECHNICAL SCHOOL

PHONE QUEEN 2096

will so «

Rt-Hon. Arthur Meighen. OFTAWA,

Ontario.

Dear Sir:-

The Student Council of the Ottawa Collegiate Institute is arranging for closing day exercises on the morning of the 12th of June, in the Lisgar Street Building. Dr. McDougall has given his consent to the idea and a programme is being drawn up. The occasion will be one of a farewell nature to the school on the part of the graduating pupils. Valedictories are to be given by pupils of the Fourth and Fifth Forms.

We would esteem it as a very great honour if you would be present and address the school. We feel sure that the pupils would appreciate the exercises much more and that your presence will make the occasion much more interesting and instructive than the ordinary meeting of this kind.

If you can find it possible to be present, please communicate with me at the Collegiate Institute and I will send you an outline of the programme and also acquaint you with any further details.

Yours respectfully,

[auffa C. Shore.

Sedretary Student Council.

MEIGHEN PAPERS, Series 3 (M.G. 26, I, Volume 110)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES
ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES
CANADA